
Learning Centre and library services –

key points for new students
- The first thing to do is to check out Aalto-Primo and sign in using Aalto credentials. Aalto-

Primo provides access and availability information for (course)books and other study-related 

materials. Library card is needed only for borrowing printed books. A library card is collected 

at the Learning Centre customer service desk after first signing in to Aalto-Primo.

- The Learning Centre is for all students: you can study in the silent reading room, work with 

stuy a group, just hang around, give an art exhibition etc. Everyone is welcome!

- The most important things to know are available in the New students’ guide: 

https://libguides.aalto.fi/newstudentsguide

- If is possible at the time, tutors will visit the Learning Centre with the new students’ groups. 

More information about the visits will be available in August! 

If you have questions about orientation of the Learning Centre, please contact: 

mari.lankinen@aalto.fi


